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INFORMATION 

This is a copy-controlled document. If you are unsure of it being the most current version, please refer to the office. If you 

need any changes to be made please speak to the office or the Policy Manager. 

Addendum to Admissions Policy 
and Procedures) 



Aldenham Prep School Admissions Policy (including EYFS)  
 

 

Due to the current ongoing situation, the system for assessments will differ from previous 

years.  Information will be sent to all those that have applied. 

 

In the current circumstances we have amended our assessment process, in order to keep the children 

as safe as possible.  

  

All prospective parents are invited to meet the Headmistress via Microsoft Teams. 

 

The 4+ assessment will take place via a Teams meeting with the parent present.  The child will be 

assessed informally through friendly, age-appropriate activities.  Parents will be informed of a list of 

items which will be helpful for the assessment. 

 

For all other Prep entry points, a link to the online assessments will be sent to the parents.  Interviews 

will be conducted via Microsoft Teams.   

 


